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Telepl~o w: (024325 8222 Please Quot%ssessment Unit/sw

R Eyre
IR 11437741
30 March 2012

The Director, Metropolitan & Regional Projects North
Department of Planning and Infrastructure
Att: Peter McManus
GPO Box 39
SYDNEY NSW 2001

Department of Planning

0 2 APR 2012

Scannino Roonii

49 Mann Street
Gosford NSW 2250
PO Box 21
Gosford NSW 2250
DX 7211 Gosford

Telephone: 02 4325 8222
Facsimile: 02 4323 2477
goscity@gosford.nsw.gov.au
www.gosford.nsw.gov.au
ABN 78 303 458 861

Re: Exhibition of Modification Request for Central Coast Cancer Centre Gosford. Car Park
Modifications (MD10_0173 MOD 1)

Dear Sir

l refer to your letter dated 27 March 2012 and advise that Council has no objections to the
proposed modifications.

The amended plans for the fleet car park show a 1.2m wide concrete footpath to be constructed in
Racecourse Road. This will require an application to be made to Council under the Public Roads
Act together with submission of detailed engineering plans prior to commencement of this work.
The plans are to show the extent of works and proposed levels and alignment of the footpath.

Should you have any enquires with regard to this matter please contact Robert Eyre on (02) 4325
8222 between the hours of 8.40am to 10.30am, Monday to Friday.

Yours faithfully

Senior Town Planner
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